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March 8, 2013 

 

Contact: Lisa Erickson 

Phone: 651-556-6397 

Lisa.erickson@state.mn.us 

 

Important Notice for Taxpayers Using Intuit Products (TurboTax, 

Lacerte, Intuit online, ProSeries) 

The Minnesota Department of Revenue advises you not to use Intuit (TurboTax, Lacerte, Intuit 

online, ProSeries) to file your Minnesota taxes electronically or on paper.  Intuit has discovered 

multiple issues with their products.  The issues could jeopardize the accuracy of your return or 

delay your refund.   

What should I do? 

IF YOU… THEN 

Have NOT prepared or filed your 
return 

File using a different software product.  Visit our approved 
software vendor page.   

Prepared your return using Intuit 
but did not file 

Wait to file until Intuit communicates the problems are 
corrected.   

Have filed your return using Intuit Call Intuit at 1-866-888-4609.     

 

The Department of Revenue is not affiliated with Intuit and we find these errors unacceptable.  

We expect Intuit to correct these problems immediately.  If they fail to do so, the department will 

stop processing returns filed using Intuit.   

We will continue to monitor the situation closely.   

Concerned taxpayers may contact Intuit at 1-866-888-4609.  
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